
 

Lead time notice 

November 25th, 2021: Increase in Product Lead-Times 

As economies around the world begin to recover from the COVID 19 virus, there has 

been a surge in demand for semiconductor components within several global 

industries, which has resulted in a further increase in lead time from many of our key 

suppliers. This leaves us with no option but to extend the delivery lead-times for our 

products. As of today November 25th, ICT product lead-times for new orders will be 

increased to at least 40 weeks. Please be sure to place the order(s) as earlier possible. 

Thanks for the support during these continuing challenging times. 
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